
 

Dear Pupil Transportation Professionals, 

 

The Georgia Association for Pupil Transportation (GAPT), in close collaboration with the Georgia 

Department of Education (GaDOE), is pleased to invite you to the 2025 Fleet Conference, Trade 

Show, and Technicians Workshop. This premier event is scheduled to take place from June 2 to 

June 4, 2025, at the Clarence Brown Conference Center in Cartersville, Georgia. 

 

This year’s fleet conference aims to bring together transportation professionals, industry experts, and 

leading vendors to discuss the latest advancements, share best practices, and explore innovative 

solutions in pupil transportation. This event will feature a comprehensive agenda, including: 

 

• Educational Workshops: Sessions covering topics such as advanced chassis and body systems, 

electrical diagnostics, fuel management, brake systems, and more. 

• Certification Opportunities: GAPT Inspector and Program Managers Certification classes, 

including hands-on inspections and examinations. 

• Trade Show: An exhibition showcasing the latest products, services, and technologies from 

leading industry vendors. 

• Networking Events: Opportunities to connect with peers, share experiences, and build 

professional relationships. 

 

We encourage all transportation directors, fleet supervisors, technicians, and fleet support staff to 

attend this informative and engaging event.  

 

Click Here to Register 

Click Here for the Tentative Agenda 

Click Here for Lodging Accommodations 
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https://gapt.memberclicks.net/2025fleet
https://gapt.memberclicks.net/assets/2025FleetConference/GAPT%20Fleet%20Conference%20Tentative%20Agenda.pdf
https://gapt.memberclicks.net/assets/2025FleetConference/Technicians%20Workshop%20Lodging%202025.pdf

